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Beloit City Council Announces City Manager Selection 

January 16, 2023  -- The Beloit City Council has selected Jerry Gabrielatos to become the 

next City Manager.  The council is expected to consider an employment contract with 

Gabrielatos at its regular meeting on January 17. 

“The Beloit City Council truly appreciates the input and support from the community in 

helping us select the new City Manager,” said Beloit City Council President Regina Dunkin.  

“We are looking forward to seeing Jerry fully integrate into our entire community.  Along 

with the public, we are confident that with Jerry’s leadership and ability to build 

relationships, we will aspire to even greater heights!" 

Gabrielatos began his career in local government by serving in various staff roles for 

members of the Chicago City Council, including Chief of Staff. He has over seven years of 

city management experience, having served as Assistant City Manager and Interim City 

Manager in Albert Lea, Minnesota, and as City Manager in West Linn, OR. He holds a 

Bachelor’s degree from Tulane University, where he studied Political Science and History 

and a Master’s in Public Policy and Administration from Northwestern University.  

While in city management, he has led on issues related to economic and workforce 

development, community engagement, diversity and inclusion, sustainability and 

resilience, and police reform. 

“I’m thrilled to be coming to Beloit, such a strong and diverse city,” Gabrielatos said. “I 

look forward to working with the Council, an excellent staff and the vibrant business and 

nonprofit organizations that make this a special place.” 

Gabrielatos’ official start date as Beloit City Manager will be no later than March 1. 

“We had quality finalists for this role and sincerely thank all candidates for their interest 

in serving the Beloit community,” Dunkin said. “I would also like to thank City Council, City 

staff and our Interim City Manager, Elizabeth Krueger, for their hard work and assistance 

throughout this process.”  
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